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From: Board (@samtrans.com)
To: Jean Brook
Subject: FW: Portola Valley School District morning route from Woodside/Skyline area
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:30:38 AM
Attachments: Outlook-3logos_eSi.png

Hi – please add this email chain into I.S. case.
 
Thanks.
 

From: Lisa Chan <ChanL@samtrans.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Board (@samtrans.com) <Board@samtrans.com>; Roberta Zarea <rzarea@pvsd.net>
Cc: Karen Lucian <klucian@pvsd.net>; Connie Ngo <cngo@pvsd.net>; Amod Setlur
<asetlur@pvsd.net>; Kimberley Morris Rosen <k.morris.rosen@pvsd.net>; Ned Fluet
<nedfluet@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Portola Valley School District morning route from Woodside/Skyline area
 
Thank you, Ms. Seamans, for introducing me.
 
Dear Superintendent Zarea,
 
We would like to set up a meeting to discuss this concern.  Below are dates/times we are
available:
 
Monday, 1/22/24 1-1:30pm
Tuesday, 1/30/24 1:30-2pm
 
Please let me know if you can make one of these options and I will email a calendar invite
to you and your team.  
 
Thank you.
 

Lisa Chan, Government and Community Affairs Specialist

1250 San Carlos Ave, San Carlos, CA 94070

Phone: 650.551-6131

Websites: Caltrain | SamTrans | TA

Please note that my hours are M-F 7am-3:30pm.
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You don't often get email from rzarea@pvsd.net. Learn why this is important

From: Board (@samtrans.com) <Board@samtrans.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 10:25 AM
To: Roberta Zarea <rzarea@pvsd.net>; Board (@samtrans.com) <Board@samtrans.com>
Cc: Karen Lucian <klucian@pvsd.net>; Connie Ngo <cngo@pvsd.net>; Amod Setlur
<asetlur@pvsd.net>; Kimberley Morris Rosen <k.morris.rosen@pvsd.net>; Ned Fluet
<nedfluet@gmail.com>; Lisa Chan <ChanL@samtrans.com>
Subject: RE: Portola Valley School District morning route from Woodside/Skyline area
 
Dear all – this email is to confirm receipt and introduce Lisa Chan, Government and Community
Affairs Specialist, as your school liaison and copied herein.  Ms. Chan will be following up with you
directly.
 
Best,
 
Dora Seamans
Executive Officer/District Secretary
 

From: Roberta Zarea <rzarea@pvsd.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2024 2:37 PM
To: Board (@samtrans.com) <board@samtrans.com>
Cc: Karen Lucian <klucian@pvsd.net>; Connie Ngo <cngo@pvsd.net>; Amod Setlur
<asetlur@pvsd.net>; Kimberley Morris Rosen <k.morris.rosen@pvsd.net>; Ned Fluet
<nedfluet@gmail.com>
Subject: Portola Valley School District morning route from Woodside/Skyline area
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or
click on links from unknown senders.

Hello SamTrans Board of Directors,
I am the Superintendent of Portola Valley School District. 

I am writing to request a meeting between a representative of the SamTrans Board
and/or staff and our district administrators and trustees to discuss the
reinstatement of a terminated bus route that serves families living far from our
schools (Woodside/Skyline area). We recognize that the morning route 85 was
eliminated because of cost-saving measures as a result of ridership data.

As you may be aware, the termination of this bus route has had a significant impact
on our students and their families. Many of our students live in areas that are quite
a distance from our schools, and for them, reliable transportation is essential to
ensure that they can attend school regularly and receive the education they
deserve.

The termination of this route has created hardships for these families, as they now
have to find alternative means of transportation, which can be both costly and
time-consuming. This situation has also led to increased absenteeism among
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affected students, as some find it challenging to make it to school on time without
a dependable bus service. The school district is fiscally unable to operate a
transportation program due to our small size and other factors.

We believe that reinstating this morning route is not only in the best interest of our
students and their families but also aligns with our shared commitment to providing
equal educational opportunities to all. We would like to discuss the feasibility of
reinstating this route and explore potential solutions that would address the
transportation needs of our students living in these areas.

To that end, we kindly request a meeting with the Public Bus Transportation Board
at your earliest convenience. This meeting would engage in a productive dialogue
about the possibilities for reinstatement.

Please let us know your availability for a meeting in the next few weeks. We are
eager to work together to find a solution that benefits our students and ensures
that they can access their education without transportation barriers.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your positive
response.

Thank you,

Roberta

Roberta Zarea
Superintendent 
Portola Valley School District
 
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Instagram: @PortolaValleySD
Facebook: @PortolaValleySD
Website: https://www.pvsd.net/
 
(650) 851-1777
 

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
destroy all copies of the original message.
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